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Honorable Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash and Members of the Committee 

Please support SB1123 to protect Oregon streams from the unintended 

consequences of water transfers lacking any oversight. 

Water transfers are a right of water rights holders, however SB1123 closes a 

loophole that eliminates opportunity to consider possible impacts.  

Thank you for what you do for us, your constituents. 


